
Policy for Readmission/Reinstatement of Uniformed Services Members  
 
A student whose absence from Faulkner University is necessitated by reason of service in the 
uniformed services and who provides the requisite documentation of eligibility may be 
readmitted to Faulkner University under the terms of the Higher Education Opportunity Act and 
will return with the same academic status as when last in attendance. Students separating from 
the military, and not eligible for readmission under the terms of the Higher Education 
Opportunity Act, may seek return to the University under the academic policies applicable to all 
students.  
It is the intention of the University to afford all veterans eligible for readmission under the terms 
of the Higher Education Opportunity Act assistance in completing their education. 
To apply for reinstatement under the Higher Education Opportunity Act, contact the Office of 
the Registrar at any campus or center. 
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